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Well it’s about time to draw an end to another school year and all things considered I 
believe this school year went well. Had a few setbacks but all in all went well. As we come to a 
close so begins the summer maintenance projects. The following is a list of projects I would like 
to accomplish.

1: Remove and relocate items from the Pace building down to the modular room next to the 
weight room and get it ready for the head start group to do what they need to do to get it 
ready.

2: Continue with the cleaning and staining of the high school siding. As well as any repairs to 
siding, windows, etc.

3: Install new single basin sinks in the high school home-ec room.

4: The modular closest to the middle school is in need of some work. My plan is to strip the 
skirting and jack it up level again as well as new frame supports as needed. It will get new 
skirting around as well as one wall is in need of new siding so I will replace that also. 

5: I plan to install some high-volume exhaust fans in the welding and wood shops at the high 
school. There is very minimal exhausting at this point and needs to be upgraded. I have ordered 
the fans and they should be here in a few weeks.

This is a list of the bigger projects I will try to accomplish. There is always the painting, grounds 
keeping, maintenance requests by staff, etc, that will be on the list also. As the summer moves 
along, I will have progress updates in my reports.

As always thank you for your support, and have a great summer.

Zach Scheidecker


